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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Ian Gorst 
Minister for Treasury and Resources 
19-21 Broad Street 
St Helier 
Jersey 
JE2 3RR 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 
17th August 2022 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 

Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel  
 

Co-Funded Payroll Scheme Report (S.R.9/2022): Response of the Minister for Treasury 
and Resources (S.R.9 Res) 

 
During the Panel’s meeting yesterday, the Panel noted and discussed your letter of response to 
the Panel dated 4th August 2022 on your position regarding the findings and recommendations of 
the Co-funded Payroll Scheme report (S.R.9/2022) published by the previous Corporate Services 
Scrutiny Panel.  
 
The Panel is grateful to you for reviewing your predecessor’s response and is pleased to note the 
reconsidered position on the findings and recommendations, especially in relation to 
recommendations that were previously rejected. 
 
The Panel would like to note its intention to follow up this workstream at its Public Quarterly 
Hearing with you in due course. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Deputy Sam Mézec  
Chair  
Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel 


